
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'Broome, Darryl' <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 3/22/2017 11:43:58 AM
Subject: FW: National Nursing Home and National Assisted Living Weeks

Darryl,
 
Could you please help us respond to this request, thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Lena Lee 
 
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 11:18 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: National Nursing Home and National Assisted Living Weeks
 
Catherine,
 
Thank you for your help with this. We are preparing a resolution for the above mentioned National weeks. We are 
looking for additional information about nursing homes and assisted living facilities in South Carolina(to include 
statistical information) and how residents benefit.
 
With gratitude,
 
Lena M. Lee
Research Librarian and Human Resources
Legislative Council
lenalee@scstatehouse.gov
(803)212-4500
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